
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of September 11

Operations Engineering
• Pipe replacements and drainage 
improvements continue at Kable and 
48th Avenue in Bangor Township, 
76th Avenue in Keeler Township, and 
88th Avenue in Keeler Township.

• Equipment prep for winter 
operations has started! Trucks are 
being prepped with wing plow 
brackets this week. 

• Boom mowing on the local road 
system is complete for the 2023 year. 

• Due to rain delays for fog seal 
operations, crews are focusing on 
pre-sweeping the roads that will 
receive fog seal in Columbia, 
Genevea, and South Haven 
Townships.

• Crews are beginning to trim around 
guardrails in Geneva, Bangor, 
Columbia, Waverly, Bloomingdale, 
Almena, and Pine Grove Townships. 

• Sealcoat and de-berming 
equipment are being cleaned to be 
placed in storage for the winter. 

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on 
current weather conditions, equipment 
availability, and staffing and are subject 
to change. For detailed information 
regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

• 30th Street between CR 653 and 
M-43 in Almena Township 
continues this week with paving. 
Paving is expected to be 
completed as weather allows. 

• Paving on 16th Avenue between 
60th Street and 62nd Street in 
Geneva Township started last week 
with a base pave. The top course of 
paving is expected to occur this 
season.   

• 80th Avenue between M-40 and 
29th Street in Porter Township is 
expected to begin this week. The 
full scope of the project includes 
trenching, widening, drainage 
improvements, and paving. 

• CR 388 between 29th Street and 
CR 653 S in Pine Grove Township is 
scheduled to be reconstructed 
beginning the week of 
September 18th. 

Engineering

• VBCRC will be closed Thursday, 
September 14th due to an all-staff 
training day. All road-related 
emergencies should be reported 
to dispatch. 

Miscellaneous


